
 

                           

 

 

 UPDATE: UCAS AND STUDENT FINANCE 

 

  

 

UCAS 

It is unusual if you have not yet heard back from all the universities you have applied for through UCAS. 

 

The deadline for universities to respond to students who applied by 15 January is this week, Wednesday 20 May. If 

you have not heard by this date, please contact them, and ask them to confirm their decision. It is probably a good 

idea to prompt them in advance of this today. 

YOUR deadline for making your decision is as below: 

 

* If you receive your last decision on or before 4 June 2020, your reply date is 18 June 2020 (except if you're using 

Extra to find a place) 

 

 

 

  STUDENT FINANCE 

The deadline for applying for student finance is 22nd May. If you haven’t already done this you need to do so now. 

 

www.gov.uk/studentfinance 

 

Please read this article : 

 

https://www.theguardian.com/money/2020/may/16/student-loans-what-do-i-need-to-know-about-applying 

 

 

 

Stay safe! 

 

Please email any of us should you need any further support. 

Mrs Layas slayas@holyfamilyschool.uk 

Mr Riley    priley@holyfamilyschool.uk 

Mrs Oldroyd loldroyd@holyfamilyschool.uk  
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